
Atlas Academy Summer Camp 2024

Dear Atlas Community,

As we approach the summer season, we are excited to announce the details of our upcoming
Summer Camp, designed to provide a fun and enriching experience for your children.

Eligibility:

Atlas Academy students of all ages, from toddler through elementary, are welcome to attend.
Space is limited and slots will be awarded on a first come, first serve basis.

Summer Camp Dates and Hours:

July 8th - August 23rd (7 Weeks) from 8:00am to 4:00pm.

Weekly Themes:

● Week 1 (July 8th-July 12th): Gardening
● Week 2 (July 15th-July 19th):Mystery Week
● Week 3 (July 22nd-July 26th): Nature Week
● Week 4 (July 29th-August 2nd):Master Chef
● Week 5 (August 5th-August 9th): Under the Sea
● Week 6 (August 12th-August 16th): Pirate Fever
● Week 7 (August 19th-August 22nd): Around the World

Schedule Options:

● 5 Full Days
● 5 Half Days

Pricing:

● 5 Full Days: $450 per week
● 5 Half Days: $300 per week



Billing:

● Tuition for summer camp will be billed in two installments.
● July’s tuition will be billed on June 25, 2024.
● August’s tuition will be billed on July 25, 2024.

As always, you will be able to pick and choose the specific weeks your child will attend,
allowing for a summer experience tailored to your family’s needs.

In the coming days, you will receive a registration form via email from Transparent Classroom.
This form will enable you to sign up for the weeks your child will attend, as well as select
between full-day and half-day options.

We want to assure you that our Summer Camp is not only educational but also a whole lot of
fun! Our outdoor activities will include water play to keep the children refreshed and entertained.
Our dedicated team is committed to ensuring that every child has a memorable and enjoyable
summer experience.

Thank you for entrusting us with the care and education of your children. We look forward to
sharing the joys of summer camp with them and creating lasting memories together.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Warm regards,

Mike Gustafson, M.Ed.
Head of School
Atlas Academy


